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I	would	like	to	make	the	following	submission	to	IPART:	
I	am	a	home	owner	with	rooftop	solar	panels.	I	made	a	significant	investment	to	
install	the	panels.	I	believe	I	am	generating	useful	and	valuable	resource	which,	
when	surplus	electricity	is	put	into	the	grid,	should	be	priced	fairly	in	line	with	
the	wholesale	price	for	electricity.	Clearly	as	an	individual	I	do	not	have	the	
influence	to	demand	a	fair	price	from	my	power	supplier.	That's	why	we	need	a	
fair	price	regulated	across	the	state.	We	are	hearing	more	and	more	that	
Australia	is	facing	an	energy	crisis,	with	potential	for	black	outs	at	peak	periods	
of	usage.	That's	exactly	why	rooftop	solar	should	be	recognised	as	a	valuable	
commodity	which	not	only	helps	the	environment	but	also	is	making	an	
important	contribution	to	Australia's	energy	generation.	Yours	sincerely,	
Adrienne	Carlson,	 	2025	
	
Adrienne	Carlson		
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